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Subject: Changes to ENERGY STAR Power Allowances for Displays Version 6.0 

 

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving 
e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in 
your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-
7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails 

from ENERGY STAR. 

Dear ENERGY STAR Displays Stakeholder,  
 
In light of comments received on the Final Draft Version 6.0 ENERGY STAR Displays specification and 
test method, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is making a change to the power 
allowance for models with very high pixel density and the power allowance for large models that meet 
the definition of enhanced performance displays. EPA is also removing a testing requirement for models 
with Automatic Brightness Control (ABC). The Department of Energy (DOE) provides additional 
clarification for how products with network connectivity should be tested.  
  
This letter explains the changes and provides opportunity for comment. Please submit comments to 
displays@energystar.gov by August 21, 2012. Contact Verena Radulovic, EPA, at 
Radulovic.Verena@epa.gov with questions regarding the specification, or Ashley Armstrong, DOE, at 
Ashley.Armstrong@ee.doe.gov with questions regarding the test method. 
  
Thank you for your support of ENERGY STAR. 

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 


